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Hansen, Edward J . , EMNRD 

From: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 

Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2008 10:32 AM 

To: 'Kristin Pope' 

Cc: Price, Wayne, EMNRD; 'Gil Van Deventer' 

Subject: Completion Report for AP-75 (1R0426-40) (Rice BD Jet. J-26 Site) 

Dear Ms. Pope: 

The NMOCD has reviewed the submitted Stage 2 Final Investigation and Abatement 
Completion Report (AP-75) (1R0426-40), dated November 20, 2007, for the above referenced site. The 
NMOCD cannot approve of the Report at this time. To expedite the approval process, the NMOCD 
recommends that the following amendments are made to the Abatement Plan: 

1. The Corrective Action to the Groundwater must include that at least two 
additional groundwater monitoring wells will be installed downgradient of MW-2 
at the Rice BD Jet. J-26 Site. In addition, one of the additional groundwater 
monitoring wells must be nested so that the well(s) is screened at the upper 
portion of the aquifer and at the lower portion of the aquifer. Two separate wells 
may be installed for this purpose for a total of three additional groundwater 
monitoring wells. 

2. The Corrective Action to the Groundwater must include that a groundwater 
recovery well will be installed downgradient of the Rice BD Jet. J-26 Site (near 
MW-2). An existing groundwater monitoring well may be used for this purpose. 
Also, please propose a treatment and / or disposal method of the recovered 
groundwater. 

If you have questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 505-476-3489. 

Edward J. Hansen 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 

P.S.: Please use the referenced OCD case # on future correspondence regarding the site listed above. 
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